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           5th December 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
KS2 Carol Concert 
 
As you will be aware from our Christmas dates letter earlier this term, we have our KS2 Carol 
Concert on Wednesday 14th December at St Boniface church. The concert will begin at 6.00pm. 
 
We are expecting all KS2 children to be present at the service that evening and ask that they 
attend in full school uniform.  Please can children arrive at the church from 5.30pm where they will 
be greeted by their class teacher. 
 
The children will sit together as a class during the service and you are all welcome to attend. The 
Carol Service is usually a very popular Christmas event so we advise coming with your children 
should you wish to be seated.  We do have standing room at the back of the church. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you all to the service, especially as this will be the first time since 
2019 that we have been able to hold it as a live event. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 

 

 

 
Nic Badger 
School Principal 
Executive Headteacher for RCSAT  
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